
April 1,2008 

Mr. David Storer AICP 
Interim Assistant County Administrative Oficer 
County of El Dorado 
330 Fair Lane 
Placerville, CA 95667 

Re: Serrano Village M-4 - TM 05-1393; Board Hearing of April 1,2008 

Dear Mr. Stom: 

This firm represents Sersano Associates. On behalf of our client, we request a continuance 
of the above-referenced item to April 22,2008. At the prior Board meeting en this item, Supesvisor 
Dupray directed us to attempt to work with our neighbors regarding their concerns. We have met on 
several occasions with the Green Springs Ranch Border Committee and Mr. and Mrs. Van Dyke. As 
of this morning, a11 parties are confident that a f nal agreement on the revised map will be achieved 
by the end of the week. A continuance to April 22,2008 will allow us time to secure the consents 
and will allow yew stafftime to review the revised map, 

Please call with any questions. 

Very truly yours, 

MJCJjs 
cc: WilliarnR.Parker 

Kirk Bone 
Don and Ellen Van Dyke 
Susan Hoisington 
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